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Feedback from IFAD on MYPoW first draft 

IFAD would like to share the following feedback with regards to the workstream 1.4 

Strengthening responsible investment and financing for food security and nutrition: 

• IFAD is pleased that our comments have been included in the first draft under 

this workstream. It is important to ensure that duplication is avoided and that we 

leverage on the convening power of the CFS to ensure that all the right 

stakeholders who are working on the financing food systems transformation 

agenda are engaged actively in this workstream. 

• IFAD also appreciates the inclusion of the proposal to have IFAD, World Bank and 

others working on this agenda periodically present to the CFS around progress 

and to provide updates around the area of financing food systems transformation 

particularly in the follow up to the FSS. 


